
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

FOURTH CUT-OFF LIST – 2021-2022 for NCWEB 
 

The Fourth Cut-Off list for Admissions to B.A. (Programme) and 

B.Com courses of the Non-Collegiate Women’s Education Board 

(NCWEB), for the Academic Year 2021-2022 is being notified/displayed 

on the website: www.du.ac.in on Wednesday, the 01st December, 2021.  

Online Admission shall commence from Friday, the 03rd December, 

2021.  Details of the cut-off percentage of marks (Fourth Admission 

List) at which admissions to above courses will be offered by different 

Centres of the Board are given in the enclosed chart.  
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